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October 17, 1990

NEWSLETTER

WEDNESDAY LUNCHEONS

Our Wednesday luncheons have been taken over by new management. Mrs. Lum, who
has so capably maintaineci the high standard of quality over the summer, is now the new
owner. We wish to thank Mrs. Lum for the excellence in the past, and wish her all
success in the future.

THURSDAY EVENINGS

Again, we invite all Associate Members and their guests to
Thursday evenings. This is the night the Regiment paiades,
always help maintain the atmosphere of the Regiment.
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We wish to thank all those members who have paid their Mess bill so promptly and
again apologize for the double billing.
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Annual General Meeting

The General Mess Meeting which was originally scheduled for Thursday October 11,
i990, has been changed to Thursday, November 1, 1990:

1900 hrs.: HAPPY HOUR
2000 hrs.: GENERAL MEETING

Rememberance Day Nov. 11

As usual, our Mess will be open following the Rememberance Day activities:

1100 hrs.: 21 Gun Salute ar Stanley Park

St. Barbarars Day Dinner

A reminder that we will be holding our 70th Annual St. Barbarars Day Dinner for
Members and Military officer guesrs in our Mess on saturday, December 8, 1990:

1930 hrs.: Reception
2000 hrs.: Dinner

Christmas Tea

Again a reminder that we invite our membership to attend our annual Christmas Tea
in our Mess on Sunday, December 16, 1990:

1400 hrs.: Annual Christmas Tea
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Christmas Lunch

On December 19, L990 - our usual Wednesday Luncheon will be open for our guests
to extend our best wishes. (ie. bring your spouse, or office staff) Please advise
us of numbers however, so we will have Christmas pudding for everyone.

WHATS NEW?

Our P.M.C. Maj Bob Mugford CD is happy to announce an editorial change. LCol
Vic Bridgette, CD is the new editor of the newsletter. If you have any news or
tidbits of information you would like to share with us, please call the Editor at
278-8630.

PADREIS CORNER

If you know of anyone who is not feeling well either in hospital or at
would like a visit, or a fellow member who has recently passed away,
Chaplain Taudin-Chabot at 432-7187 or pager #735-4018.

HELP! HELP!

home, who
please call

If you or anyone you know is updating their stereo equipment and would like to
donate their 'old' equipment (in reasonable condition) to the Mess, please contact
P.M.C. at 465-0103 (Res) or Mess Secretary at 942-0;972 (Res) or the Editor at
278-8630 (Res) and the message will be passed on.

''RELUCTANT HEROES'I VIDEO

An outstanding 60 minute videotape (VHS) on the great contribution of the Canadian
Armed Forces to the building of our nation has been produced by the Conference
of Defence Associates Institute. rrRelunctant Heroes - Canada's Military Heritagert
demonstrates the high price paid by so many Canadians for our current peace rnd
freedom. Hosted by Tom Clark, the video graphically illustrates the contribution of
Canada's military, from its earliest roots, through the rise internationally after the
Second World War, to our prominent role internationally after the Second World
War. It is available at a cost of $15.00 in Engtish or French, from:

CDA Institute
Suite 501-100 Gloucester Sr.
Ottawa, Ontario
K2P OA4


